
3 – 5 Newsletter from Mrs. Arnold                                                            

Tuesday, April 16, 2019 

I did not send this out yesterday so that I could get the 

rescheduled Science Fair information out. 

Hot Lunch – Hot lunch will be Easter dinner on Friday at a cost of 

$2.00. 

Science Fair – Addie O., Jack, Brady, and Katelyn will give their 

presentations sometime this week. 

Parents, other relatives, and friends are invited to look at the student projects on Friday, April 

26, from 2 to 3 pm or 5 to 6 pm. Students do not need to return for the 5 to 6 time period. 

Projects will be judged, and students may take their projects home next Monday, April 29. 

ACT Aspire testing – This week we are taking our standardized tests. Please be extra conscious 

of how much sleep your child is getting and that they are eating healthy meals. Also please 

avoid taking them out of school for activities or appointments. Missed tests will have to be 

made up after school as soon as possible. 

Good Friday – We will be attending church together on Friday. If parents are here, the children 

can sit with their parents. Children may bring clothes to change into for church. Backpacks and 

lunch bags will stay at school while we attend church. Everyone will need to pick up their stuff 

after church. Dismissal will be about 2 p.m. after the service. 

Next Week – I will be accompanying my husband to San Antonio for the Grow in Grace 

conference next week. Mrs. Page will sub for me all week. 

Track Day – May 10 is Track Day.  We need lots of volunteers to make it successful. Last year 

was a more casual version of the day since it was rescheduled and we only had our own kids. 

When Trinity and Egg Harbor come, the increased number of students means we need a tighter 

rein on everything. My point is that when you get the email invite to SignUp Genius for Track 

Day, please sign up! 

 

 

 


